
 

“Problems have only the size and power that we give them…”” 

Monday  

20 

Day  

1 

 Teacher Mr. Bell to Ottawa today and tomorrow to receive the Governor’s General 
Award “Teacher of History” 

 Grade 1 FI applications due to the Board today 

 Canteen Sales – TCBY Swirl and Kernels Popcorn at the 2nd Nutrition Break for $2 each 

 Grade 6 Camp Wanakita Parent Information Night at 6:00 p.m. * cancelled 

Tuesday 

 21   

Day  

2 

 Mr. Bell in Ottawa today for Governor’s General Award celebrations 

 Weekly piano/keyboard lessons with Mari Vanpelt in Room 216   

 Canteen Sales – TCBY Swirl and Kernels Popcorn at the 2nd Nutrition Break for $2 each 

Wednesday 

22 

Day  

3 

 Grade 1 to 8 & Kindergarten Pizza Day “Lunch Box / Pizza Pizza”  

 Weekly Strings Program in the Office meeting room  

Thursday 

23 

Day  

4 
 Canteen Sales – TCBY Swirl and Kernels Popcorn at the 2nd Nutrition Break for $2 each 

  

Friday 

24  

Day  

PA 

 PA Day – No school for students today 

  

Information: 

 Camp Wanakita – (Grade 6) The excursion planned for Jan 29-31 will be cancelled next week if labor 
action continues.  All monies paid to date, will be refunded to families in full through school cash 
online.  The parent information night scheduled for Monday, January 20th has been cancelled.  
Please feel free to view the attached slide presentation provided by Camp Wanakita. 

 Spirit Wear – School Council will be selling spirit wear beginning Feb 1.  Online purchases only.  
More information to come in the near future .  

 Social Work Sessions for Families: Cool Little Kids and Families Worrying Less Together Flyers 
attached  

 School Council Meeting Feedback – Members of school council have requested that we limit the 
valentine candy/junk food in our classrooms on Valentine’s Day.  This includes candy sent by 
students with their valentine cards, and classroom party items.  School Council is in favor of 
promoting healthy snacks for parties, if any snacks are needed at all.  I let SC know that I would 
share this discussion with you.   May be good to discuss with your child and their teacher. 

Gratitude: 

 Thank you for your time and efforts this week with pizza lunch help and for volunteering in our classrooms.  
Thanks also to all parents who attended our school council meeting on January 15th.  Our next meeting is 
February 19th at 7:00 p.m. in the Library.   

 Looking ahead: 
January 27 – Family Literacy Day in Canada 

January 29-31 – Camp Wanakita Excursion Grade 6 * may be cancelled 

January 29 – Primary Classes to Theatre Ancaster in the pm for the Willy Wonka Production * cancelled 

Feb 3 – Kindergarten Registration begins in HWDSB 

Feb 4 – Grade 8 Graduation Photos  

Feb 4 – Dental Screening JK/SK & Grade 2 in Room 112 

February 13 – Report Card 1 carried home with students today *TBD 

Feb 14 – Valentine’s Day 

Feb 17 – Family Day Holiday 

Dundas Central Elementary School 

Week Ahead: January 20 to 24, 2020. 


